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24th Merch, 1038.

Dear Dre. Pickworth,
With refercnce to your official letter of the 1llthn

instant regarding the s.s. "TAYLORY and your telephone messagé
to iire Darwick this morming, I have today advised the Doard of
Trade Solicitor regarding the corrected dates, and bhave left 1%
to him to decide whether it is necessary to have the copies of
of the reports amended or to make an announcement in the court.

I will be present at the enguiry and will be in your
0ffice on the lionday morning, end will then discuss thls matter
with you.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

A, Pickworth, Esq.,
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